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I am writing in support of allowing physical therapists to perform dry needling. This 

would allow PTs to address specific muscular holding patterns efficiently and 

effectively.  We are only one of four states who do not allow PTs to do this and those 

states that have gone before us demonstrate that it is safe and appropriate.  


